
                Pinewood Springs Property Owners Association Meeting 

                                             August 29, 2018 

 

Board Present: Gabi Benson, Dianna Lawyer-Brook, Joan Paskewitz  

Board Absent: Elliott LaBonte, Art Caruso 

Residents Present: Sue Painter, Steve Stewart  

 

New Business 

 Fall Festival: Sue Painter announced a Fall Festival to be held October 6 from 
noon to 4 to provide safety information to new residents and to celebrate fall. 
Laura Levy will provide a pig roast, and all will participate in a pot luck. Tables 
to advertise and hand out materials will be for rent by local businesses and 
neighborhood boards. The PSPOA voted to provide water and cider, and to 
have at the table: membership forms, address sign requests, the "good 
neighbor" letter, a map with streets and filings demarcated, and labels with the 
web address to access the Covenants. 

 

Old Business: 

 Hospitality Services:  

 Larimer County held input sessions for residents to share their opinions 
regarding short term rentals, but a search of the website did not show any 
results of the meetings. 

 The Cherry Company has a two-day event this weekend. Be alert for the 
presence of Porta-potties and/or excessive noise and call to complain. Gabi 
will check with Mr. Hammel regarding the documentation he promised us of 
what the wedding permit covers. 

 Newspaper Boxes: Gabi has called the papers and been unable to reach a 
human or get a response.  Joan will remove and recycle/salvage the boxes 
shortly. 

 

Treasurers Report: $14,049.44 



 

Membership: 190 

 

Announcements: Fire mitigation trimming will be occurring shortly in the National Forest 
surrounding Pinewood Springs. 

 

Next Meeting: September 19, 2018 

 

 

 

Joan Paskewitz, secretary 

 


